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Governor Bill Walker
£.0.Box 110001

Juneau, Alaska 99311

Dear Governor Walker

| congratulate you on becoming our new governor. | would like to support Sam Cotten for the
position of Commissioner of Fish and Game. Being a lifelong native fisherman of Alaska and having the
privilege to know Sam for a number of years, | believe he would be the best person for this position.
Thank you for your consideration.




